
 
Bartletts Schoolwear will be operating appointment only for the months of June, July, 

August & September 2023. The easiest way to book is by following link below. 

https://bookings.gettimely.com/bartlettsschoolwear/bb/book 

Alternatively, if you are unable to do this, please contact us by either Facebook or 

bartletts.schoolwear@hotmail.co.uk. as we are unable to make appointments by 

telephone. 

You can order at bartlettsofwimborne.co.uk. 
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